

Board of Governors

Executive Committee

Michael Warshafsky, *Chair*Adrienne Indianer
Aaron Leaman
Mitchell Letwin
David Levine
Matthew Weinstein. *Past Chair*

Board Members

Adam Feinberg
Rachel Firestone
Amy Herlich
Leah Kamon
Yuval Kossovsky
Philip Lehman
Michele Levine
Rabbi Jessica Locketz
James Moritz
Mark Pizov
Larry Shuman

Trustees Emeriti

H. Zachary Block
Barbara Burstin
Gail Childs
Milton Eisner z"I
Barbara Gilman
David Kalson
Richard Kalson
Susan Berman Kress
Katie Metosky
Eric Perelman
Ralph Roskies
Barbara Shapira
Andrew Stewart

Executive Director and CEO

Daniel Marcus

4607 Forbes Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15213 Tel: 412-621-8875 Fax: 412-621-8861

www.hilleljuc.org



The Mildred and Joseph Stern Building



Dear Faculty Member,

The Jewish holiday of Rosh Hashanah represents the start of the High Holy Day period on the Jewish calendar. Rosh Hashanah, the Jewish New Year, is one of the most important and widely celebrated holidays. This year, Rosh Hashanah begins in the evening of Monday, September 6, 2021 and ends in the evening of Wednesday, September 8, 2021.

As Rosh Hashanah occurs during the fall semester, religious observance may conflict with scheduled academic activities. You may be approached by Jewish students in your classes about rescheduling exams, presentations, etc. We appreciate your sensitivity to their religious observance and your willingness to work with these students.

Should you have any questions about the holiday of Rosh Hashanah and the traditions observed, please do not hesitate to contact me at 412-621-8875 ext. 102.

Thank you very much in advance for your patience, cooperation, and assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,



Daniel Marcus

Executive Director and CEO Hillel Jewish University Center